
Staff
Pastor - Jason Thomas 
Worship Pastor - Brad Lewis
Discipleship Pastor - Andy Atkinson
Youth Director - Kevin Stone
Adminstrative Assistant - Miki Ingram
Education Assistant - Sandra Mullins

jasont@fbcfo.org
bradl@fbcfo.org
andya@fbcfo.org
kevins@fbcfo.org
miki@fbcfo.org
sandram@fbcfo.org

This Week @ FBC Prayer Concerns

Our Volunteers
Deacons of the Week

Security

Extended Session

Wednesday Meal

Babies

1&2 yr olds

3 yr olds

Greeters

Babies

1&2 yr olds

3 yr olds

2645 Lafayette Road - P.O. Box 2125
Fort Oglethorpe, GA 30742

Office:  706.866.0232
www.fbcfo.org
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Where Truth and Love come together

First 

Upcoming Events

Baptist

www.fbcfo.org

find us on social media

Church

Sunday, July 5 
9:30 am   Sunday Bible Study

10:55 am  Morning Worship


6 pm  Florida Boys in Concert


   Monday, July 6 - Friday, July 10

  Children’s Summer Camp


        Shacco Springs


Tuesday, July  7 
10 am  Women on Mission


Wednesday, July 8 
5 pm  Wednesday Evening Meal

          Chicken Salad Croissants, 
Corn Salad, Green Pea Salad   
Dessert 

5:30 pm Youth Pizza & Study

6 pm  Women’s Bible Study


            Children’s Summer Program

6:15 pm  Worship Orchestra Rehearsal


6:30 pm  Mid-Week Service

7:15 pm  Worship Choir Rehearsal


Saturday, July 11 
10 am   Ignite Set-up

     	   6 pm   Ignite Saturday Night Worship


Hospital 
Jim Forester

Gene Miller

Fred Boswell


Home 
Winona Lewis 
Bernice Banister 
June Stewart 
Stan Grell

Lila Mears

Mary Alkire 
Mary Jane 

  Latoza

Sarah Delzell


Carol Whelchel 
Shirley Forester 
Arleen Wyatt

Tressie Fletcher

Sonya Howard

Betty Goodner

Helen Fisher

Odell Culver

Taime Imler 

Joann Ezell 

 Stewart

Mack Hannah

Linda Sikes

Robin Ellis

Beth Daugherty


Nell Smith 
Wayne Thomas

Clarence & 

    Bobbie Allison

Sam & Mary-Lou 

   Brown 

Dale & Dolores 

    Kinnison 

Wiley & Helen 

    Epperson 

Pam McCullough


Nursing Home 
Norma Carpenter

Eva Williams

Eunice Mosman

Ollie Grisham

Bobby Harwood

Ruth Graham 

Eloise Morris  

Hazel Smith 
Myrtle Thomas 
Lila Archer

C. H. Tindall

Casey Collins (6)

Lyla Smith (6)

Katheryn Beavers (8)

Wayne Thomas (8)

Loraine Young (9)


Julie Wright (10)

Susan Strange (11)

Mike Smith (11)


Louise Stinnett 
Carrie Payne 
Jenny Pitts 
Drew Todaro 
Ron Mullins 
Sandra Mulllins 

July 5-11 
Jeff Fletcher 
Bryan Alexander 
Jeanette Dupree 

July 5-11 
Raymond Pendley 
Jeff Ingram

Joyce Rogers 
Candy Vann 
David White 
Drew Todaro 
Lora Ogden 
Brittany Stone 

Next Sunday, July 12

July 5 
Bruce Underwood 
Mary Anna Paulson 
Brenda Jones 

July 8 
Frankie Trotter 
Hal Jones 
Charles Tant 
Dolores Tant

July 15 
Laurie Brown 
Wayne Rasbury 
Charlie Rasbury 
Pat Medearis 

July12 
Brenda Jones 
Linda White 
W. & R. Honeycuttt 

July 12-18 
Patrice Humphrey 
Ronnie Born 
Mark Fletcher 
Hank Humphrey 

July 12-18 
Tom Acker 
Bryan Alexander 

July 1 -July 8

Thank You Volunteers! 
We saw a wonderful turn out for VBS! 
61 people volunteered to invest in the 

lives of these children! Most of our 
volunteers have commented about 

how they were blessed through their 
service!  Glory to God! 


We can never out give God! 

Sunday, July 5

Ignite Team Meeting 
If you have been a part of the Ignite Saturday Service in any way, 
please join us at 4pm on July 26 in the Fellowship Circle for a 
team meeting.  We will be discussing and praying through the 
next steps of this ministry.  Please mark your calendar now to be 
there!

Christ Chapel 
Canned Meat

New Play Ground is Coming Soon  
Our new playground is scheduled to be shipped on July 10, and 
should be arriving on Friday, July 17.  That means we need your 
help between now and the 17th to remove the older equipment 
and prepare the way for the new.  Please see Sarah Kubler or 
Daryl Lane to get involved.   


Youth Sunday  
Sunday Morning, July 26 our Student Ministry will be on full 
display from the music to the message.  It is wonderful 
opportunity to get to know how God is moving in their lives and 
see who we can invest in God’s work! 

The Florida Boys Concert 
The Florida Boys will be in concert this Sunday, July 5 during the 
evening worship service.

Children’s Summer Camp 
Please pray for our children and their leaders as they head to 
Shocco Springs for summer camp.  They will be leaving on 
Monday, July 6 and returning on Friday, July 10.


Ela Alexander 

Hailey Emous 

Parker Emous

Noah Grell

Mollie Miller


Madeline Pittman

Madison Thompson

Abby Thompson

Jacob Trotter

Dawn Emous


Sarah Kubler

Connie Miller

Edder Trotter



The Sunday Report

Music & More...Discipleship

Bible Study Attendance  
11 am Worship Attendance 

Ignite Attendance
Annual Budget  

YTD Budget Needs   
YTD Budget Giving    

 
Total Receipts for the Week: 
Weekly Budget Giving
Weekly Legacy Giving
Weekly Missions Giving 

This Sunday’s Message:

Next Sunday’s Message:

Youth Spotlight

Andy AtkinsonJason Thomas

Kevin Stone

Word From Our Pastor Brad Lewis
	 There is a significant difference 
between judgment and discernment. 
God sees people’s hearts and knows 
their motives. Only God can accurately 
judge those who deserve punishment. 
Ultimately, Christ will sit in judgment 
upon us all in the day of judgment. Our 
problem is that we like to sit in the 
judgment seat instead of the mercy 
seat.  Scripture commands us not to 
judge or condemn others, for we 
cannot be judgmental and redemptive 
at the same time. God’s kindness and 
thus our kindness is intended to lead to 
repentance.  It is difficult to pray 
sincerely for someone while we are 
judging them. Scripture reminds us that 
God will treat us with the same grace 
or severity with which we treat 
others.

	 God commands 
u s n o t t o j u d g e 
o the rs , bu t He 
does want us to 
be discerning. 
Jesus sa id 

we would know people’s spiritual 
condition by the fruit of their lives. He 
said grapes are not produced by thorn 
bushes. If a person’s life produces 
thorns, we can assume that person is 
not a grapevine! Are we being 
judgmenta l? No, we are be ing 
discerning. Scripture commands us to 
avoid associating with scoffers or fools. 
Unless we are able to identify scoffers 
and fools, we cannot obey God’s 
command. As Christians, we have been 
instructed to be aware of the others so 
that we can help them while avoiding 
any sinful influence. After we identify 
them, we can intercede and intersect 
with them as the Spirit leads.  It is only 
after this inclusion is influence 

possible.   We will be helpful to 
others only if we see them 

as God does.  May we 
b e s p i r i t - f i l l e d 

m i n i s t e r s o f 
reconciliation. 

Our Quarterly Sunday School 
Leaders and Teachers Meeting 
is Sunday, July 19 at 12:15 pm 
with lunch and a meeting to 
fol low. Al l Sunday School 
leaders and teachers are 
encouraged to come. We will 
have exciting things to discuss 
about the upcoming Sunday 

S c h o o l 
campaign for 
n e x t y e a r .  
M a r k y o u r 
c a l e n d a r t o 
attend!

This past weekend we were challenged 
from God’s Word to invest spiritually 
into others who in turn will invest 
spiritually into others, continuing for 
generations. What an incredible call on 
our lives!


Here are some “takeaways” that I 
identified for my life:

•II Timothy 2:2: Pouring into others who 
will pour into others, for generations... 
•To effectively communicate the Gospel 
in our culture, we need to be willing to 
say: Whatever it takes! 
•The Gospel has a past and a present. 
Our task as Believers is to ensure its 
future: Replicating ourselves into those 
who will replicate others. 
•In our culture, salvation moments will 
happen more often on our sofas than in 
our sanctuaries. 
•To effectively perpetuate the Gospel, 
we must lay aside entanglements, 
especially the petty ones. 
•To experience the future, we must 
have a vision of the future. 

•We are quick to criticize our culture 
and be negative toward our nation, but 
are we passionate for people? 
•Effectiveness with the Gospel requires 
hard work: Dedication, Discipline, and 
Determination. 

The Gospel is a valuable gift we 
receive. When we share it with others, it 
b e c o m e s e v e n m o r e 
valuable.

Often when God’s 
S p i r i t m o v e s i n 
churches, people 
a r e s o b u s y 
watching what 
He’s doing that 
t h e y d o n ’ t 
participate.

What about 
you… What 
did you take 
away?


Brad

207

235

  28 

549,050.20

263,966.44

246,264.66


9,719.06

7,809.25
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Looking to the Future with Hope

2 Corinthians 5 

VBSafari 2015 was a huge success 
and it would not have been possible 
without all of our volunteers!   We 
want to say a huge “thank you” to 
everyone who helped make the 
week so much fun for our children!  
We had 92 different children pass 
through our building last week and 
our average attendance was 73.  
We had 3 children give their lives to 
Christ, as well as many more seeds 
planted!  


Wednesday Nights are heating up 
as we Bask in the Son tonight.   We 
will be learning that just like all 
people need sunlight, they also 
need Jesus as well.   We would love 
to have all of children come learn 
and and play with us tonight!  


Children's Camp - We will be 
leaving for Camp on Monday 
morning July, 5th.   We will meet at 
the church at 10:30 to load up and 
pray, and we will head out around 
11:00.   If you have any last minute 
quest ions, p lease see Dawn 
Emous.   Please be in prayer for our 
children and chaperones that their 
lives may be changed in a powerful 
way!

Thank you so much for your year-
long support and prayer of our  
camp efforts!  Thank you for the 
letters and packages, that let our 
Youth know that their church 
supports and loves them!  God is at 

work in their lives. The life-changing 
m i s s i o n s e r v i c e a n d G o d -
encountering worship will not be 
forgotten!  Continue to pray for and 
support the spiritual growth of our 
Youth! 


How is your summer going so 
far?  We could all benefit from a little rest 
after the big Vacation Bible Safari this 
past week.  Though we may be tired from 
all of the hard work, it was completely 
worthwhile!  We shared Jesus with nearly 
100 children during the week.  Thanks 
again to the many amazing volunteers, 

Sarah Kubler for the overal l 
leadership, and the Randalls 

and Carltons for the “over-
the-top” decorations. We 

will continue to use the 
stage decor for our 
S u n d a y m o r n i n g 
Children’s Worship 
and the Wednesday 
night Chi ldren’s 
Rally. 

     If you were in 
worship this past 
w e e k e n d , y o u 
heard me share a 
w o r d a b o u t 
starting in-home 
LifeGroups.  We 

have talked about home groups before, 
but never as the first step for connecting 
with our community.  In our culture today, 
this may be the best way to reach and 
disciple the young adults in our area who 
might otherwise never step foot on a 
church campus.  Remember in Acts 2:47 
that “the Lord was adding to their number 
day by day those who were being saved.”  
It makes sense that God was working on 
Monday through Saturday and not just on 
Sunday.  And most notably, much of that 
work was in their homes as they broke 
bread “from house to house” (Acts 2:46).  

Could it be that we have been 
missing out on these “Monday through 
Saturday” opportunities to experience 
God at work?  Please join the staff and 
me in praying about these home groups 
and consider how you can get involved.  
There is much more still to learn and 
anticipate with great expectation! 

Still praying “30/30,” Jason

Sermon on the Mount

Series Continues

Announcements

Children�’s Headlines

Sunday School Lunch

Women�’s Retreat 
Now is the time to let us know if 
you are planing to go to the 
Wo m e n ’s R e t r e a t a t t h e 
Pinnacle, Oct 2-4.  The cost is 
$127 which includes lodging, 5 
meals, and gas for the bus.  The 
only extra costs will be your 
lunch while we travel on Friday 
and Sunday.  You may pay a 
little at a time or pay in full by 
the first week of September.  
The important thing right now is 

we MUST have a head count as 
we are getting close to needing 
another cabin, and we need to 
notify the Pinnacle as soon as 
that happens.  Contact Laura 
Jones 423-605-1816 or Laurie 
Brown 423-710-4117 . We 
promise you will really enjoy this 
time of worship and fellowship 
with the ladies.

Children’s Worship 
July 12th, we will have 
a special Children’s 
worship in the gym 
using the Ignite stage 
and sound system. 
Pray for this exciting 
time!

Prayer Service 
We will be having our 
q u a r t e r l y P r a y e r 
Service during the 
evening service of 
Sunday, July 12.  It is 
great opportunity to 
hear from God and 
r e f l e c t o n H i s 
goodness!

Men’s Lookout Night 
All men need to mark 
their calendars on 
Thursday, July 23 to 
join us to travel to 
AT&T field and watch 
a Lookouts game.  
This will be a great 
fellowship on beautiful 
summer evening! Who 
will you invite?


